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The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, August 9, 2021 at the Lake Township 

Municipal Building.   

*Present were Supervisors Jon Gander, Harry Fairlamb, Fred Elder and Secretary Deanna 

Yarnell. 

*Vice Chairman Fairlamb opened the meeting at 8:00 pm  

 

NO Guests 

 

Minutes to the July regular meeting were read and approved by a Motion from Fairlamb 2nd by 

Gander. 

 

Treasurer Report:   
 
GENERAL FUND: 83,856.37  
GENERAL SAVINGS: 1,007.35 
PLGIT STATE FUND 153,993.92 

 

Bills were approved and paid 

 

Roadmaster Report: 

Survey of work projects: 

 

Culvert pipe is plugged by 173 Strausser Road 

Culvert pipe needs replaced on Canon Road 

Sink hole is starting on Doyle Road 

Berm cutting 

Cold patch 

 

The Supervisors had a discussion about upcoming projects on various Township roads.  Jon 

Gander thought that Poole Dirtworks should be contacted about the culvert on Canon Road.   

 

Mrs. Yarnell suggested Berm cutting as a project for all Township roads for October 2021.  In 



talking with the Supervisors from Delaware Township, roughly 8-10 people are needed to do 

this.  Three dump trucks as well as drivers, a grader, roller and a road skimmer.  The skimmer 

could be rented from Stevenson equipment.  The cost of the Skimmer is $3,500 for a week or 

$9,000 for a month.  Deliver to and from would be an additional $375.00 each way.  The CDL 

drivers at Lakeview Fertilizer would be willing to work two days on this project.  They would 

also have an additional Dump truck to rent.   

 

This was tabled for further discussion 

 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:35p.m. 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


